HB 4005 is just more harassment for law abiding Oregon gun owners. Especially those with CCW
licenses. How can a person defend them selves in an instantaneous defense situation? How would a
person defend themselves instantly with a locked up gun in their home? What a joke HB 4005 is ! !

I Get rid of this bill! Concerned voter.

Rod Neth



